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Minutes taken by Larry Kutzler
Paula chaired the meeting. 

Paula explained the guidelines for the meeting. 
1. Presentations made
2. Questions are taken in turn following the presentation. Jeff P will coordinate the order of questions. 

Pat read the letter from the Board that explains our role as a Neighborhood Association. Pat gave a presentation to recruit future board member from those in attendance.
Paula mentioned that the City wants the board to track volunteer hours. 

Presenter: 
Climate Change presenter from South High School
Renewable energy by Mpls by 2025.
Looking for endorsement from the local Neighborhood Association. 

Three goals
1. 25% renewable energy within the city. 
2. Climate change issues should be a voting issue within the city 
3. The city must make a commission to and a commitment to have renewal energy by 2030. The presenter talked about their partnership with the Sierra Club on this project. 

Motion Made:
Jeff Klein made a motion to endorse this plan as a community.  Seconded Jeff Kraker

Motion passed.

Presenter:
David Aickens MNDot

See attached for all the projects presented 
Central and University projects to upgrade sidewalks and signal lights was explained.
Also University from 27th to 40th will be resurfaced. 

Presenter: Josh Howe 
712 15th Ave NE Presentation.
Josh mentioned how people at the last community behaved to potential new clients and he felt it was not right. 
Josh mentioned that he comes to the community meetings as a courtesy to the neighborhood, not as a requirement. 
He was asked about the restaurant coming into his building at 712 15th Ave if there would be smells of cooking in the neighborhood, and he said yes. 
He was asked about the parking spaces and he mentioned he had
22 parking spaces in a lot and another 9 or so along 15th, so ultimately about 35 spaces will available for patrons to park. The rest of the parking will have to be on street parking. 

Questions:

A question was asked about the Air B&B. Josh explained it would be a one bedroom rental with a space for meetings of up to 10 people. It will be high-end construction and be available for even some of the retailers in the area for meetings etc. 

Jeff Kraker asked a question about how the open space vacated by the Jet-set tavern was being repurposed or who were some of those who are inquiring? 
Josh said he has shown it to about 30 different business people everything from a Barber to a Yoga studio. 

Alex asked a question if he thought that the new clients would come to the neighborhood meetings to introduce their business. Josh thought that it was not a requirement and probably would not recommend it. 

Paula asked for a motion to adjourn and Alex gave a motion, it was seconded by Jeff Kraker. 

